Maryanne Cronin

From: jdsantage@charter.net

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2023 11:53 AM

To: PlanningCommissioners

Cc: Maryanne Cronin; Council District 3; Council District 1; Council District 2; Council District 4; Council

District 5; Council District 6; Council District 7; Council District 8; Council District 9

Subject: Application No. 2210-23(CUP22-034, LCD23P-023); Project Location 5411 E. Ocean Blvd

-EXTERNAL-

Re: Bayshore Concession Stand (APN: 7245-010-900)

Dear Planning Commissioners,

There is NO reason why the Planning Commissioners, Police Department or City Council should approve a beer and wine license on 'Horny' Corner! One can easily pour a drink from a beach eating establishment into their own container and head to the 'sand!'

The illegal consumption of alcoholic beverages on this 'Bayshore' beach have been out of control for years. The ABC can't control yet another situation where there is little or NO City policing in an already problematic drinking area of the City.

I invite any or all City leaders to see what I observe from my home on any given summer weekend (Saturday-Sunday) regarding alcohol beverages headed to that beach; and, of course, the after effects of too much! Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeannette D. Santage 141-Pomona Ave. Long Beach, CA 90803 (562) 438-5369